WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS

PROJECT UPDATE

March 2018

e The first phase of construction on Washington Street was completed last November,

primarily consisting of installation of conduit for the new traffic signals.

e Over the winter, the contractor continued to prepare and submit shop drawings for
particular construction items to ensure conformance with the project specifications, prior
to order. These have been reviewed by the project design consultant. Approved items
and materials are being ordered and fabricated over the winter so that they are in hand

when construction resumes.

e Construction will resume this spring, with work currently anticipated to start the

week of March 26.
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